

PAC / Newsletter

Parents Association Rose-des-Vents

Dear parents, Hello!

URGENT: Mobilization of the Community for a new school

The City of Vancouver is organizing a public open house for the planning of Heather Street Land. We have to engage our community to make a francophone school a priority for this project. PARTICIPATE IN THE ONLINE SURVEY starting Saturday 28th. However, your presence to the open house on Thursday, November 2 at Van Dusen garden (5.30 p.m. to 8.30 p.m.) is strongly recommended and more effective. We need a big crowd of parents to be present. Have your say! Link to survey: http://vancouver.ca/home-property-development/heather-street-lands-planning-program.aspx

ACTION: Monday November 6: Hot dog meal

Please note that Monday, November 6 is our first Hot Dog meal of the school year, it will be served with raw veggies. Exceptionally, the meal is not prepared by our caterer but by parent volunteers at school. We currently have 10 parents/volunteers to help preparing and we still need a few more volunteers from 11 a.m. to help preparing and distributing hot dogs to the kids otherwise the meal might be cancelled.

This meal is a popular one! There is still time to place an order for 1 or 2 hot dogs (beef or vegetarian) for your children via the website

HotLunches: http://rdv.hotlunches.net/. Orders will be accepted on-line until Friday November 3rd at midnight.

ACTION: 2012 census of population Content Consultation

We invite you to take part in an online survey of Statistics Canada concerning, amongs other things, the enumeration of the right holders.

http://www12.statcan.gc.ca/census-recensement/2021/consultation/index-fra.cfm

Mikaël Lavogiez

Administration

Fédération des parents francophones de la Colombie britannique 223-1555, 7^e Avenue Ouest Vancouver (C.-B.) V6J 1S1

Tél: <u>604-736-5056</u> / <u>1-800-905-5056</u>

www.fpfcb.bc.ca

REMINDER: Volunteers for social events

PAC is looking for parents for organizing social events. The next one is Christmas market. Contact us if interested.

Anne Lama, PAC Secretary 2017-2018 secretaireaperosedesvents@gmail.com

✓ Dates to remember

Check our online calendar for activities and important dates

✓ You have a message for the parents community

Please contact the secondary no later than two days before the newsletter publication. You can also contact your class representative.

✓ Your PAC is on Facebook

Click here to find our Facebook page.